
May Athletics Board Report 
When you get this, the athletic banquet is over. Athletics is over 

for the year and it has been a great one all the way through. Attached 
you will see the overview of the year at a glance. KMI should be out 
here around the 15th to break ground on the football field.  

Thank you for the opportunity to end a blessed 40 yrs here at 
Baird. It is a great place with great people. Thank you for your support 
all year. I can’t think of a better place for Cody to graduate and to end 
the career. 

Coach Means 

 


